
FALLBROOK UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Special Board of Trustees Meeting 

Special Meeting – Solar Project 

May 20, 2020 

Via Teleconferencing 

The Board of Trustees of the Fallbrook Union High School District met in Special Session on 

Wednesday, May 20, 2020 via teleconferencing through a Zoom Meeting due to COVID 19. 

 

CALL TO ORDER The Special Meeting was called to order by Ms. Diane 

Summers at 1:07 p.m. 

Flag Salute   

Roll Call Trustees           

Diane Summers, President – Present 

Lita Tabish, Vice President-Present 

ELana Sterling, Clerk – Present 

Lee De Meo, Trustee-Absent 

Sharon Koehler, Trustee-Present 

 

Superintendent 

Ilsa Garza-Gonzalez - Present  

 

           

Solar Project Representatives from the Johnson Controls, Inc. provided information on the 

various plans and options for solar panels for the district. There was 

opportunity board members to ask questions of the team, receive, and gather 

information for the feasibility of the best possible solar project for our district. 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT There being no further business to come before the Board, the Special 

Meeting of May 20, 2020 was adjourned at 2:50 p.m. by Ms. Summers. 

 

 

 
          

Ilsa Garza-Gonzalez, Superintendent   ELana Sterling,  Clerk of the Board 


